
SHARING PHOTOGRAPHY 

of  

GLADIOLUS, DAHLIAS,  

THE SHOW and the ALBERTA BUS TOUR 

at 

NAGC 2022 CONVENTION IN RED DEER CANADA  

In 2021, the Pandemic caused a hasty transformation of the convention to a virtual 

meeting. Rather than cancel the beloved historic photo contest, it was changed to a 

virtual PowerPoint video and became an instant hit with members and societies 

throughout the USA and Canada. This new format was successfully implemented by 

Debbie Hatt.  Sharing a look into member gardens and shows was adopted as the new 

mode of operation for 2022 allowing all NAGC members to participate by submitting 

photos of their gardens, shows and societies in action. The convention events are shared 

here for members unable to physically come to this convention in Red Deer Canada. 

 


